
10/26/22, 1:14 PM Department of Environment and Natural Resources Mail - RESPONSE LETTER OF DENR MIMAROPA REGION - REPLY LETT…

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=90712b6050&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1747721736856616642%7Cmsg-f%3A1747721736856… 1/1

DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

RESPONSE LETTER OF DENR MIMAROPA REGION - REPLY LETTER ON THE
APPEAL FOR RECONSIDERATION OF MS. MARIA PAZ C. CAPITAN
1 message

Ofc for Facilitation of Presl Assistance <ofpa@pms.gov.ph> Tue, Oct 25, 2022 at 9:08 PM
To: "mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph" <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Dear Regional Director Claudio: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter informing us on the actions taken by the Department
of Environment and Natural Resources on the appeal for reconsideration of Ms. Maria Paz C.
Capitan regarding her application for promotion. 
 
We appreciate your prompt response on this matter. 
 
 
Please see attached letter for information/reference. 
 

Thank you and best regards. 

Office for Facilitation of Presidential Assistance
PRESIDENTIAL MANAGEMENT STAFF

PMS Building, Arlegui Street
San Miguel, Manila
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